The Alaska Club & Studio
Yoga In The Park Safety Protocols

We have established the following guidelines and procedures to keep participants and staff healthy and safe during Yoga In The Park: 
· Please use the hand sanitizer stations before and after your practice. 
· Cleaning and disinfecting will be conducted in compliance with CDC protocols.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Yoga In The Park event has established a COVID-19 Mitigation Plan addressing the practices and protocols to protect participants and staff. A copy is available onsite, and can also be found online at: https://www.thealaskaclub.com/reopening
· Please bring your own mat and water bottles.
· Please practice social distancing and remain at least 10 feet apart. Designated space has been identified on the park grounds for the first 50 people as a guide.
· If you should need to use the restroom, please ask a staff member for a pass to The Alaska Club Downtown – 1 block away. 
· For any attendees who come from out-of-state or have recently traveled out-of-state, The Alaska Club will require affirmation that the participant has abided by the 14-day quarantine requirement prior to participation after arriving in the community.
· If The Alaska Club has an employee or participant with confirmed COVID-19 and this person has entered the outdoor event, the following steps will be taken immediately:
i. Event will be shut down and CLOSED until the following week.
ii. Use Electrostatic sprayer on all equipment and touchpoints.
iii. Health officials will be notified so contact tracing process can begin.
iv. The event will be postponed to the following week.
v. TAC will continue to work closely with local officials as needed to aid in contact tracing.
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